SAINT PAUL’S SCHOOL

Dear Saint Paul’s Family,

It is with great sadness that | announce the passing of Brother Raymond Bulliard, FSC. No
words can do justice to the indelible mark that he has left on our community.

This morning we called the students to assemble to make the announcement. We will
celebrate Brother’s life at a later time and will publish those details when finalized.

In the interim, keep Brother Ray’s family, the Brothers Community, and Saint Paul’s in
your prayers.

Eternal rest grant unto him, o Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon Brother Ray. May his
soul and the souls of all the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.
Amen.

Live, Jesus, in our hearts! Forever!

Trevor C. Watkins, AFSC
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